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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Over the course of each academic year, we are making it our aim that all children within the 
school will have at least one educational visit off site and/or a visitor into school, alongside 
local area visits and enrichment days. We really value the importance of these experiences 
and recognise how they can enhance the children’s learning opportunities. 
 
This half term’s enrichment activity is out of this world. On the 23rd October, we have 
managed to secure a planetarium for the school hall. This immersive experience will quite 
literally whisk the children through space viewing the different stars and planets in our solar 
system.  
 
The cost per pupil for this is £7.00. This covers the cost of the dome and any set up costs 
that the company needs. This is the price per pupil, if you are able to or would like to donate 
more we would greatly appreciate it. This can be paid via your parentmail account.  
 
Kind Regards, 
  
Year 5 Team 
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